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Fiscal Impact: 

The fiscal impact of this legislation is minimal and limited to the cost of purchasing updated 
copies of the new code books. 

County revenues will not be impacted as there will be no additional fees imposed in conjunction 
with this legislation.  

 

Purpose: 

To revise the Plumbing and Gasfitting Code for Howard County so that it includes the 2021 
editions of the International Plumbing Code and the National Fuel Gas Code. 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 


